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ISSUE: FRACKING, PIPELINES, CLIMATE CHANGE, WATER QUALITY 

Today, Sen. Krueger submitted comments to the state Department of Environmental

Conservation, urging them to once again deny Water Quality Certification to the proposed

Northeast Supply Enhancement Project in New York Harbor that President Trump is

attempting to fast-track. The pipeline, which New Yorkers fought and stopped 5 years ago,

would pollute New York City’s waterways. The seabed that would be dug up has been proven

to contain unsafe levels of toxic substances like arsenic, PCB’s, and dioxin, which threaten

harm to marine life and pollute local beaches.

https://www.nysenate.gov/senators/liz-krueger
https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/fracking
https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/pipelines
https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/climate-change
https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/water-quality


The letter can be viewed by clicking here, and is downloadable as a PDF from this page.

http://www.lizkrueger.com/wp-content/uploads/2025/07/Sen.-Liz-Krueger-Comments-on-NESE-Pipeline-WQC-2025.pdf

